
 

Reception Homework 

 “Why do zebras have stripes?” 
Let’s learn about Africa! Next half term Reception will be learning all about 

African countries, cultures and animals. They will be learning about the       
traditions of tribes and the incredible savannahs! 

At Longwood we offer homework in a variety of ways. Your child may choose 
from the following projects or make-up their own and can complete as many as 

they wish: 

• Research and make some African cuisine.  
• Make an African map and name the countries.  
• Make African inspired instruments or jewellery.  
• Read the greedy zebra and write a book review. 
• Make a 3D model of an animal that lives in Africa. 
• Design an leaflet or poster about Fairtrade. 
• Create a collage of different animals fur patterns using a range of materials 
•  

It doesn’t matter if it’s not perfect – encourage them 
to have a go by themselves at first  :)  

Parents – how to help your child: 

• Ensure that your child reads at home at least 3 times a week. 

• Practice adding/subtracting and doubling to 20 using objects. 

• Get them to verbally count past 20, can they make it all the way to 50 or 100? 

• Encourage them to be writing proper sentences including finger spaces about 
anything that they like using their phonic fingers. 

• If you would like any additional resources or support for your child then please 
do not hesitate to ask, it’s what we’re here for!  

• Help them gain independence in skills such as tying laces or pouring drinks. 

 

 Happy homeworking! We look forward to seeing it all soon!  

Thank you :)  

 


